
 

 

 

 
Golden Rules of the school: 

Be gentle 

Be kind 

Be honest 

Work hard 

Be polite 

Look after property 

 
Remind your child that it’s    

Good to be green! 
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This week in Literacy we will continue to 

learn about the Nativity and other 

Christmas stories. Help your child to 

talk about this story using the 

sequencing cards. 

Our Christmas Performances will 

be on 

Tuesday 11th December 

 

 

In  Maths we will continue exploring 

shapes  and patterns and devloping 

mathematical language when looking 

at decorations and wrapping paper. 

 

     

 

 

    

 

 

We have song time every Monday: 

Squirrels and Hedgehogs at 

11:15am 

Badgers at 3:00 pm 

          Please come along! 

 

 

 

Parent 

workshops 

These will be 

held on the  

4th December 

Hedgehogs 

and Squirrels 

9:00am 

Badgers 

2:30pm 

We will share 

some ideas 

linked to how we 

support your 

children with 

learning. 

 

Slippers or 

Christmas Jumper 

Day is  on Friday 

7th December  

To raise money for 

the homeless 

please send your 

child with £1 if they 

wish to take part. 

 

 

 

Whole school attendance w/e – 

23/11/18 

95.4% 

Hedgehogs:  92% 

Badgers: 89.6% 

Squirrels: 95.5% 

This week Squirrels are the winners! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Government’s expectation is that 

attendance should exceed 96.5%. We 

will be monitoring attendance weekly. 

  

 

 

 


